Application to be a candidate in the 2016 AFA Board Elections
Every two years, new AFA board members are elected.  If you are an AFA member and wish to run for one of the four elected positions, fill this out and return it to Barbara Dayton by March 1.
Name _____________________________________________      Division   ____        # years as adjunct  ____
                                         (Please print)
Candidate for:       president		       vice-president


(check 1)		                   treasurer	                           Secretary
[Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the document or use this space to emphasize a key point. To place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.]

Please attach a personal statement that is no longer than one page double spaced.  In your personal statement, please include why you want to be elected to that position, how you can contribute to the membership through that position, and what you experience you bring to the position. 
Process:
By March 1 – applications must be received by Barbara Dayton through her email (B3T2@aol.com).  The PDF file can be completed on-line and sent back via email.  AFA memberships of all candidates will be vetted. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]April 1 – Candidates will have a chance to speak at the AFA board meeting open to all members on Friday April 1 at 2 P.M. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions of the candidates.  Time and room to be announced.  
April 10 – Election by AFA members will be held at the Spring Membership Dinner/meeting at North Branch Restaurant.


	                
